
May 17, 2018 
 

Important Dates 

Friday, May 18 Professional Development Day - no school for 
students. 

 
Monday, May 21 Victoria Day - no school 
 
Wednesday, May 23 Science World - All grade 3’s for the day 
 
Monday, May 28 Zone C Track Meet at UVIC 
 
Wednesday, May 30 Talent Show - 1:15 pm , Gym 
 
Friday, June 1 Pizza Day  
 
Tuesday, June 5 Bike Rodeo, grade 3’s, 8:30 am - 12:00 pm. 
 
Thursday, June 14 Wild Play, grade 4’s, all day 
 Camp Qwanoes, grade 5’s, all day 
 
Thursday, June 21 FUN DAY! 
 
Friday, June 22 Grade 5 Farewell, 1:00 - 3:00 pm 
 
 

OAKLANDS PAC  
Please join us for the PAC Annual General Meeting on Monday, May 28th at 
6 PM in the library. Free child minding with pizza snacks is available.  

Many of our long-term executive council members are stepping down 
and/or moving on to Lansdowne next year. A huge thank you for all your 
hard work and dedication! 

We are halfway to our $3000 Thrifty Foods fundraising target! New Smile 
cards are available in the office; load your card, purchase your groceries 
and 5% of sales are donated to the Oaklands PAC to support our students' 
learning. New this year, the Thrifty's fundraising program will continue 
through the summer so keep your card loaded!  

 
 
 

Rainbow Day 

Happy Rainbow Day Oaklands Community! This week, we celebrated 
diversity, kindness, being colourful, and being yourself!  Please remember 
that every day can be Rainbow Day, if we stand together and choose 
kindness.  Thank you Oaklands! 

 

 

 

 
 
 

A call out to any Graphic Artists! 
 We are looking for a graphic artist (or someone with graphic 
design skills) to help with some designs.  If you are able to volunteer your 
time please contact David Hovis at dhovis@sd61.bc.ca. 
 

A Night at the Theatre:  A Broadway Spectacular 
Yesterday we had a fabulous night (and afternoon) on Broadway!  Our 
intermediate students’ performances were amazing - including the strings 
students!  A big thank you to all our teachers who supported our students with 
their rehearsals, costumes, etc. and especially to our very hard working music 
teachers - Ms. Alpine, Ms. Sullivan and Mrs. Eadie for putting it all together. 
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